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29th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER  3.30 P.M. – 5.30 P.M. 

 

Traditionally our Year 6 pupils play an important part in our Christmas Fayre.  This 

year we are hoping that some of them will help run PTFA stalls in the KS2 Hall.  There 

is no preparation that the children need to do, everything will be provided for them. 

 

This is an excellent opportunity for them to support the fantastic fundraising efforts 

of the PTFA. However, I do need your permission for your child to take part.  As this 

is a public event the gates to school will be open.  Pupils will be supervised by 

members of the Year 6 team and will be made aware that they must not leave the 

KS2 Hall without permission and should not leave the school premises during the 

fayre.  Pupils should be collected from the KS2 Hall by an adult at the end of the 

fayre. 

 

If your child is available for this event, please give your consent via ParentMail forms 

by Wednesday 4th December 2024. 

 

We look forward to seeing you during the fayre – we’ll be in the KS2 Hall! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr L Revell 

Deputy Head 

                                                    

 


